
Woman of the Year Award Policy 

There are AB women who have been serving the Lord through the 

ABW who have not held state office but silently serve the Lord with 

all they can give.  To give recognition for the hard work for the Lord 

they have done there is the AB Woman of the Year award. 

Guidelines: 

• Put questionnaire form in every issue of the American Baptist 

Women of Michigan newsletter. (News and Views) 

• Put questionnaire form on American Baptist Women of 

Michigan website, E-Link and any media available to 

American Baptist Women. 

• Have questionnaire form available at all American Baptist 

Women's meetings. (region, area) 

• Turn in the Questionnaire to ABWM president. 

o Turn in form at meetings or mail to the American Baptist 

Women's Region President 

o Questionnaire due date April 15th each year. 

• At the last board meeting before conference the President, 

Coordinator of Conference and Events and Co-Coordinator of 

Conference and Events will go thru all the forms submitted to 

see who receives the award.  If there is no clear winner. 

o How many forms were turned in for each nominee 

o If there is one nominee who stands out from all others 

• The president will be responsible to order the award plaque. 

• The award will be presented by the previous woman of the 

year or the region president. 

 



American Baptist Women of Michigan 
2021 Woman of the Year Award 

 

Tell us about the woman you are nominating. You may include your response in the 

spaces below or write your response in a narrative which includes this information. Use 

as much space as you need to introduce us to your nominee. Please feel free to use the 

back of the form if you need more room. 

Name of Nominee:           _____ 

Church/Area:              

How does she contribute to God's kingdom? 

 

 

What has she done to further God's kingdom? 

 

 

Why are you nominating this person? 

 

 

Why is she worthy of this award? 

 

 

Nominator Information: 

Name:               

Church/Area:              

Phone: _______________________ Email:         

Return to the region president by April 15, 2021: 

Brenda Threatt 
22715 Kenwyck Dr 
Southfield, MI 48034-4765 


